Dear Neighbors,

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to let you know we are working with the City to develop a small residential townhome community on a vacant parcel of property near your home. As a developer who also lives in St. Charles, we are committed to transparency and community engagement. We want to make ourselves available for any questions you may have. Please feel free to reach out via the phone number or emails provided below.

Conrad Hurst - (630) 416-7587 - conrad@frontierdevelopentgroup.com

Curtis Hurst - (630) 330-7215 - curt@frontierdevelopmentgroup.com

The development information will be available on the City of St. Charles website & also feel free to reach out to City Staff or your Alderman for additional questions.

Sincerely,